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Wallace Raymond McQuade became registered with this Association on April 23, 1952,
and his service to the Association dates back to 1956.

Ray McQuade served on the Management Committee E.1.C. for one year, the Bulletin
Committee for six years, the Nominating Committee for one year, the Safety in Engineering
Practice Committee for seven years, the Legislation Committee for four years, the Univer-
sity Liaison Committee for thirteen years, the Ad Hoc Committee on the Code of Ethics for
one year, the Ad Hoc Committee on the Stamping of Shop Drawings for two years and the
Practice and Ethics Committee for three years. Mr. McQuade received the Association’s
Merit Award in 1981.

This award is conferred on Mr. McQuade in recognition of his generous and remarkable
achievement of having served on Association committees for a cumulative total of thirty-six
years.

The Association is deeply indebted to him for the wide variety of service rendered by him
in so many areas of the Association’s activities.
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